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August 24,2017

LawaM. Miller
Director of Marketing & Business Development
Event Journal, Inc.
700 Hicksville Road, Ste. 104

Hicksville, NY ll714

Dear Laura:

Enclosed is check #1229 in the amount of $2,400.00, as

payment for the final invoice for the WE CARE Golf & Tennis
Outing on Monday, July 31,2017 .

Thank you so much for helping to make the Classic a success.

The professionalism and expertise of your staff helped us to
coordinate all the different facets of the event, and are truly
appreciated. I would especially like to thank Bill Frank for his
wisdom, guidance and PATIENCE. We look forward to working
with you again in the future.

Please cio not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further
assistance.

Sincerely yours,

ew
Jody Ratner
WE CARE Coordinator
516-747-4070, ext.226
jr atner @nas s aub ar. or g

Lawyers in Service to the Gmmuniry



From: Susan Brecker [mailto:redacted]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 1:54 PM
To: Production
Subject: Gala

Dear EJ team,

Our Gala was last night, and it was a beautiful and successful evening!

Thanks to the entire EJ team for a flawless presentation. The fact that there were no paper
journals scattered on the floor was a sight to behold!

Bill was a lovely person to work with; I don't believe he ever said no to any request I had... and
in event planning, things can change on a dime and requests are aplenty! His ease and
graciousness was a welcome respite when we spoke, and I am grateful to him for his generosity
of spirit and flexibility.

Please send a final invoice to me, so I can make our final payment.

Again, my deepest thanks for a fantastic job. I have already recommended you far and wide!

All best,

Susan

Susan Brecker
Events Coordinator
Education Through Music



From: Regan Haight, Jennifer [mailto:redacted]
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10:50 AM
To: Karen Perry <redacted>
Subject: RE: Friend Listing

Hi Karen-

Sorry for the delay in my reply. Yes, everything has gone very smoothly this year.
Kudos to Bill – he is an absolute pleasure to work with. He is thorough, detail oriented,
patient, and extremely knowledgeable!

Thank you for your good wishes!

See you at the next AFPLI Board Meeting!

Regards,

Jennifer



From: Jean Folsom [mailto: redacted]
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2015 4:06 PM
To: Deborah Hudak
Subject: Re: Starlight Gala Ticket

Selling ads is all I CAN do at this point. We are technically sold out of all tickets, but are still
taking General admission tickets till next Friday or we sell 200, whichever comes first.

Bill has been a dream to work with - and we have NOT been easy!

Best, Jean



From: Elaine Schneider [mailto:redacted]
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 11:42 AM
To: Deborah Hudak; Production
Subject: Thank You

Just want to update everyone that our event was wonderfully successful, with Event Journal
being part of it! The moving logos and interesting slide transitions coupled with the colorful
photos made for a rich and sophisticated presentation. The university looked great and the
moving logos caught our sponsor’s attention which made them proud to be one of our supporters.

Kudos and thank you to everyone for getting all ready on time and going that extra inch. We
know quite well how new executions and last minute requests create havoc so we appreciate all
the extra time and effort you put in to make our journal “happen”. A special thank you to Bill –
your patience and efficiency is remarkable.

A hearty Thank You from all of the AFHU team, your partner in crime.

Elaine R. Schneider │ Event Coordinator, Greater New York Region 
American Friends of The Hebrew University

Research engine for the world. Engine of growth for a nation.



From: Laurie Bratone [mailto:redacted]
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 12:08 PM
To: Deborah Hudak ; 'Susan Henderson' <shenderson@sicklesmarket.com>
Subject: RE: EJ Final Invoice for "As it Grows" 2014 Gala

Thanks so much Deborah. We loved using the site. It was a wonderful way to get the word
out. While most people reserved the traditional way with the response card, the site was a really
useful marketing tool in that we were able to share so much information at once. We had 300
people and raised over $110,000!

Many thanks to your staff for all their accommodations. Bill has the patience of a saint. I know
we had a lot of back and forth and we are most appreciative. I will certainly share our positive
experience with Event Journal with any and all who will listen!

Laurie Bratone
Director of Development and Communications
Monmouth County Historical Association
Monmouthhistory.org



From: LynneKidsBridge@aol.com [mailto:redacted]
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 2:25 PM
To: Karen Perry
Cc: William Frank
Subject: Re: Event Journal - Kidsbridge Gala proposal 2017

Thanks Karen

Can't wait to work with Bill again ////he is my favorite

Attached is signed contract

------------

Kidsbridge asks YOU : "IS THERE A MORE CRITICAL TIME TO HELP CHILDREN

LEARN ABOUT DIVERSITY APPRECIATION

AND BULLYING PREVENTION?"

Support educating more youth at www.kidsbridgecenter.org

Thanks Lynne

Lynne Azarchi
Executive Director

Kidsbridge featuring the Tolerance Center



From: Julie Perlstein [mailto: redacted]
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:09 PM
To: Laura Miller
Subject: RE: Good luck...

Thanks for all of your help. Bill has been amazing. He is a pleasure to work with.

Take care,
JP




